
12 June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

A meeting is going to take place on Monday 24 June at 9.30 am.  This meeting is aimed at families 

new to our FS1 provision.  It will be similar to the meeting you were invited to before your children 

originally started with us in FS1.  If you would like to attend to find out more information about our 

EYFS curriculum and the ways your children learn in the Foundation Stage, you are more than 

welcome to join us.  

The meeting will take place in the school hall. Refreshments will be available.  Please use the top 

gate to enter school – a member of staff will be there to greet you.  

We kindly ask that adults attend the meeting without children.  

Please email your response as soon as possible, detailing your child’s name, if you can attend or 

not and number of adults attending. 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  

Kind regards, 

Mr. Fisher 

EYFS Leader  

 

 

 

 


